



Colkirk C of E Primary Academy, Little Snoring Community Primary Academy Sculthorpe C of E Primary Academy & West Raynham C of E Primary Academy



Executive Headteacher: Mr Christopher J Allen

Have Faith - Flourish - Fly High





Monday 14th September

Temperature Check

Dear Parents,

As a school we are very mindful of the continuing situation that we are all facing. At the end of last week we reviewed our Risk Assessment and are writing to you to ask if you are happy with one change.

As from this week, we would like to have your permission, if you are happy for us to do it, to take your child's temperature before lunchtime.

The reason behind this is so we have baseline temperatures that we can refer to if we have a need to take their temperature any other time during the school day. This is due to children's and staff's 'normal' temperature being higher than others. We will then know if it is really raised or slightly raised.

An adult from your child's bubble will be using a non-contact infrared thermometer to take your child's temperature. They will wear gloves and a face shield whilst they do this as they will be closer than 2 metres. The children who were in school during lockdown and then returned in June had their temperature taken on entry and at lunchtime. It is a very quick way of monitoring and giving everyone involved both in and out of your child's bubble piece of mind.



You will only need to contact us if you DON'T wish for us to take your child's temperature at lunchtime.

Thank you for your continued support during this time

Stay safe

Mrs Potter